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Halsall Clerk <halsallparishclerk@gmail.com> 8 November 2024 at 08:00
To: Ken Sharp OSS <kennethrsharp.oss@gmail.com>
Cc: Mary Lyons <mary.lyons2017@outlook.com>, Julie Ferguson <Juliefergs159@gmail.com>

Hi Ken,

I have researched the paper archives on your 2 questions relating to the history of footpath 28.;
1) any information on a DMMO application in 1999
2) any information on 2014 correspondence from West Lancashire Ramblers

1) There is no reference to Footpath 28 in the 1999 Minutes. 
There is a reference in May 1999 Minutes
"Footpath 21
Intention to hold a public enquiry was noted. A date is now awaited"

I believe this may have been a mistake in the minutes "Footpath 21"  is from Harkers Farm to Hill Bridge whereas
Footpath 28 is from Harker's Farm to Rosemary Lane.  ( as described in a 1990 listing of Halsall footpaths) .

No further updates in 1999 minutes on Footpath 21 or a public enquiry. 

There are no other papers retained from 1999.

2) There is no reference to any correspondence on Footpaths in the 2014 Minutes

In the format  of that time it could have been listed under Correspondence Received,  a single line entry in the Parish
Clerk's Report, a subsidiary report document, but the Parish Clerk's reports have not been retained for every month's
minutes.  It was not added as an agenda item to any meeting in 2014. 

Sorry I could not be of any further assistance.

regards,
Chris Pyne
Clerk to Halsall Parish Council

Ken Sharp OSS <kennethrsharp.oss@gmail.com> 9 November 2024 at 16:29
To: Halsall Clerk <halsallparishclerk@gmail.com>
Cc: Mary Lyons <mary.lyons2017@outlook.com>, Julie Ferguson <Juliefergs159@gmail.com>, Gaynor Culshaw
<gculshaw234fpg@gmail.com>, Ken Sharp OSS <kennethrsharp.oss@gmail.com>

Thank Chris.
Noted. 
Re enquiries with LCC re new Bridge and any related story to tell re signage removal, etc.
Waiting to hear back, spke on Monday and followed up with email.....enquiries being made! I prodded on Friday ... 
things moved slowly,

muy guess the farmer decided to remove signage given a new bridge... nothing more.

In any event, I think the way is open to approach LCC by seeking a Creation Agreement with the Landowner   to close
the gap....detail / route  to be decided.
Maybe that's a position  the PC could formally adopt at the nex meeting?

Then it's just deciding the form of letters  / communication to LCC to make the case. 
I can draft letters for you if you wish?
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